
Dear Catherine 
 
I would be grateful if your client would provide me with copies of any/all 
guidance, policy statements, management bulletins, circulars issued by them 
regarding adverse incident reporting, serious untoward incidents or equivalent, 
to Health and Social Services Trusts from their inception to 2002. 
 
Would it be possible to be provided with this information no later than next 
Friday, 22nd February? 
 
Many thanks. 
Anne 
 
 
Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
41 Arthur Street 
BELFAST 
BT1 4GB 
 
Tel No:  
 
 

E-mail Message

From: Dillon, Anne [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=IHRDADILLON]

To: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1398393]

Cc: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1318908]

Sent: 15/02/2013 at 17:15
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Subject: IHRD - Documents Request
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